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receive this news-
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It will help us save 
paper and printing 
costs. 
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Appleton Recreation Association  
200 Club 

 

Congratulations to the first winners of the newly launched “200 Club”.   
 

1st Prize £250  -  Brian and Gill Rawling 
2nd Prize £100  - Sarah Foxton 

3rd Prize £50  -  Sue Gudger 
 

The next draw will take place on Christmas Eve in the Lord Nelson.  Thank you to all 
who have chosen to take part in this excellent fundraiser supporting the ARA and playing 
field 

Repeat Prescriptions 
 
Repeat prescriptions which are placed in the box on the post office are collected weekly after the Mowbray 
House surgery in the village hall each Tuesday. It is becoming increasingly difficult to meet the Wednesday 
deadline of 11:30 a.m. at the dispensary at Mowbray House when the minibus driver collects the prescribed med-
icines before returning to the village after the ‘Shoppers’ run. 
 
The surgery has requested greater use of the on-line ordering for repeat prescriptions as early as possible so that 
the medicines have the best possible opportunity to be available for collection on Wednesday morning.  
You can access the on line repeat prescription form at http://www.mowbrayhousesurgery.co.uk/mhs/ 



 

 

Appleton Players 
 
 

“Mother Goose” 
Thursday 8th January 2015 at 7.30pm tickets £4.50 

Friday 9th January 2015 at 7.30pm tickets £5.00 
Saturday 10th January 2015 at 2.00p  tickets £4.50 

Saturday 10th January 2015 at 7.00pm tickets £6.00 
 
Mother Goose tickets will be on sale shortly both in the village hall on a Thursday evening and 
also on selected weekends on the village green. Jackie McReddie will also be selling tickets 
from Easby House, Front  Street, if you would like to pre register for tickets please contact Jack-
ie on Tel: 01609 88 13 58.  
 
Further Information regarding exact dates for ticket sales will be published on the village notice 
board. 

If you would like to help in any way with this year's production please contact Michelle Street 
on 01609 881422. 

Appleton Wiske Yorkshire  
Countrywomen’s  
Association (YCA) 

 
 
Well, nearly another Spring and Summer has gone and we have enjoyed a variety of events and outings. 
 
We have been to the Phoenix House Recovery Centre with Help 4 Heroes and had several speakers including 
Farm Community Network, National Trust and a Magistrate.  Last month we had our Bake Off which was in aid 
of “Children in Need”, this proved to be a very successful night and was enjoyed by all including our judge, 
Chris Fortune! 
 
We still have a theatre trip and a “Songs from the Shows” and Christmas Flower Arranging evenings to come. 
 
Appleton Wiske Yorkshire Country Women’s Association meet every second Wednesday in the month in the 
village hall annexe. 
 
If you are interested in joining our friendly group, please come along and you will be made very welcome. 
 
Keep an eye on the noticeboards for further details or contact Margaret Lamb 01609 881468 or Michelle Street 
01609 881422 

Saint Mary’s Church  -  Remembrance Sunday 
 

Remembrance Sunday falls on the 9th of November this year and Services will be held in 
all the Churches of the Wiske Benefice. There will be a traditional service that will in-

clude an Act of Remembrance at 10.45 in St Mary’s when we recall those who have died 
as a result of war and those who have been injured in mind or body especially those from 

Afghanistan in the past year and also the Centenary of the First World War.  



 

 

Saint Mary’s Church  -  CHRISTINGLE  
 
Join the 5,000 churches and schools who are already involved with 
Christingle – and help us to raise over £1 million to support the Chil-
dren’s Society vital work with the nation’s most isolated and vulnerable 

children. 
Service in St Mary’s Church – Appleton Wiske at 5.00 pm on 30th November 2014 - All 
Welcome 

Christmas Tree – ‘Switch On’  

Appleton Wiske’s Christmas Tree lights will be switched on 

Friday 5th December 2014  -  6:30 p.m. 

Meet outside Post Office for Carols round the tree with the           
accompaniment of Brass Ensemble 

Mince Pies and Mulled Wine. 

A collection will be taken 

Appleton Wiske Pre-school  
is having a collection on  

Thurs 4th December.  
Please save clothes, belts, bags, shoes and soft toys. 

 
Bags will be given out mid-Nov or you can use your own plastic/bin bags. 

Please leave bags outside your house in Appleton Wiske for collection on Wed 
3rd Dec (but please make sure the contents stay dry!) or bring them to the village 

hall on Thurs 4th before 9am. 
For collection from outside the village please ring Jenny Craven on 881230 or 07534458721. 

Minibus 
 

The Village minibus continues to be well used. The deterioration of it’s bodywork has required some 
‘temporary’ work to seal some leaking welded joints. The good news is that North Yorkshire County Council 
has now agreed to make a grant towards a replacement bus. We still have to find 50% of the cost of the re-
placement and that will require some significant fund raising. 

APPLETON WISKE VILLAGE HALL 
 

Caretaker/Cleaner 
We are looking for a temporary cleaner/caretaker for the village hall to cover a period of ab-

sence through sickness. The time required is up to 8 hours per week.  
For details contact Aidan Preston on 01609 881395 or 01642 760561 



 

 

 

Tickets £ 5.00 each include refreshments available from Anne 
Golding, Jackie Blackwood and the Post Office 

All proceeds to “The Roof Appeal” St Mary’s church 
APPLETON WISKE 



 

 



 

 

APPLETON WISKE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
At the beginning of September we welcomed thirteen new children into 
our Reception class, one child into Year one and one child into Year 
six.   The autumn term theme for learning has been farming and food.   
The whole school enjoyed a food festival in September making apple 
juice, butter and sampling ice cream and food from another continent at 
the Balti Bistro.  Rev. Michael Webster spoke to the children about the 
Foodshare project in Northallerton and asked if they could help by do-
nating tinned food to the project. 
 
Class one have visited Big Sheep, Little Cow in Bedale along with chil-

dren from Pre-School. We were also lucky to have a visit by Roger Key, entomologist, and his wife 
Rosy, who took Class one, Pre School and Yvonne Robinson and a group of children she child minds 
on a bug hunt at the tennis courts.  Class one have also held their regular parents information session on 
how to support early reading at home.   Class two and Class one took part in the Key Stage One fun run 
and Sadie Robinson and Beth Luck were awarded individual medals. Class one and Pre-school have 
been to see the” Princess and the Pea” at the Forum in Northallerton.   Class three have been studying 
the Saxons in history and they will be visiting Bede’s World in Jarrow at the end of this month to find 
out how Saxons lived and farmed in 700 AD.  Class two will be visiting Fountains Abbey for a felting 
workshop and a learning walk to support their history theme.   
 
Parents, staff and governors attended an evening presentation by NYCC on identifying and dealing 
with bullying. The workshop explored questions such as “What is bullying?” and strategies that are 
used in school to explore relationships and the theme of “Getting on and Falling out” with the children.   
The school held a successful Macmillan coffee morning which raised £87.16 when the friends of the 
school provided the refreshments and the children provided the entertainment.  Each Friday, the school 
holds a celebration assembly at 2:50 p.m. You are very welcome to come along and celebrate with the 
children.   
 
We have been developing our website over the past few weeks and we are very pleased with the new 
format.  This is updated regularly with photographs and details of our latest activities.  Please visit us at 
www.appletonwiske.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Appleton Recreation Association  
 

Thank you to all who got involved in the photographs for the ARA 2015 Calendar. 
 
We have tried to get as many groups and activities as were willing form within the 
village to be represented. 
 

The Calendar is currently at the printers but hopefully we should have a supply in the next couple of 
weeks. 
 
They will be sold for £7.50 per calendar and all profits will go towards the upkeep of the play park, 
playing field and surrounding area. 
 
If you would like a to place a pre order please contact Leonie Smith, 4 Hunters Ride 
(leonie_dawn@hotmail.com) or through the Appleton Wiske Facebook page. 


